The Nyali Fuse.



Opdate of our activities
February 7th, 2024
Links Road
Nyali
Mombasa.
www.nyalischool.sc.ke
Owned By The Mombasa Parents Club

WELCOME BACK, NYALI SCHOOL FAMILY!

Dear Wonderful Parents and Guardians, As we step into the new year (2024), it is with immense



joy and enthusiasm that we extend a warm welcome back to each and every one of you! We hope your holidays were filled with joy, laughter, and cherished moments.

We are excited to embark on a brand new chapter in 2024, filled with endless possibilities, growth, and shared accomplishments. The Nyali School community is ready to embrace the challenges and successes that the

upcoming months have in store for us. Our dedicated teachers and staff have been eagerly preparing to make this academic year a remarkable and enriching experience for your children.

We are committed to providing a nurturing environment that fosters not only academic excellence but also the holistic development of every student. Your partnership and involvement play a crucial role in our shared mission of creating a positive and thriving learning community.



Together, let's inspire curiosity, cultivate

creativity, and instill a love for learning in our young minds. Mark your calendars for upcoming events, parent-teacher meetings, and exciting school activities. We look forward to working hand-in-hand with you to make 2024 a year of growth, achievement, and wonderful memories. Here's to a fantastic year ahead filled with learning, laughter, and lasting friendships. Welcome back to **The Nyali School,** where every child's journey is celebrated and supported!

Best Wishes,

The Nyali School Administration and Staff

EXCITING NEWS FOR OUR SWIM STARS AND PROUD PARENTS!

Dear fantastic parents of our talented swimmers,



Get ready to dive into the excitement as we gear up for our upcoming Swimming Gala! 🜊 🖫

📰 10th February 2024

(L) 8:00 am

School Swimming Pool

It's time for our little aquatic wonders to showcase their incredible skills and passion for swimming!

Join us in cheering on our swimmers as they

glide through the water with finesse and determination. It's not just a competition; it's a celebration of their hard work, dedication, and love for the sport.

PARENTS, your support means the world to our young athletes! Let's create a sea of encour-

agement and make this Swimming Gala an unforgettable experience for our kids.

We encourage you to bring your team spirit, banners, and most importantly, your cheers! Let's make this event a memorable one for our swimmers and foster a sense of community within our swim family. Please make sure to arrive on time, and don't forget your cameras to capture those priceless moments of triumph and joy!



Let's make a splash and celebrate the achievements of our swimming stars! *>

See you all poolside!

SUCCESSFUL PARENT-TEACHER MEETINGS RECAP!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are delighted to share the positive outcomes of our recent Parent-Teacher Meetings held at



School. The gatherings were nothing short of a success, thanks to your active participation and commitment to your child's education.

The atmosphere was filled with open communication, collaboration, and a shared dedication to the academic and personal growth of our students. Teachers had the opportunity to discuss individual student progress, highlight achievements,

and address any concerns or questions you had. Your engagement and insightful questions truly reflect your commitment to fostering a strong partnership between home and school. The discussions also centered around holistic development,

emphasizing the importance of a well-rounded education that encompasses not only academics but also character building and extracurricular activities. We appreciate the support and trust you place in us, and we are confident that the positive momentum from this meeting will contribute to a successful academic year for your child. Please stay tuned for future updates and events. Together, we will continue to create

a nurturing learning environment for our students. Thank you for being an integral part of our school community!

EXCITING NEWS: INTRODUCING THE NYALI SCHOOL ICT CLUB!

We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you – the launch of our vibrant ICT Club at



The Nyali School!

Our ICT Club is designed to provide learners with a dynamic and engaging platform to explore the ever-evolving world of Information and Communication Technology. Your child will have the opportunity to delve into various aspects of ICT, from coding and programming to digital design and problemsolving.

The Club will offer hands-on learning through interactive sessions, workshops and projects where learners will apply theoretical knowledge to real-world scenarios. We also plan to invite guest



speakers from the industry to provide valuable insights and share their experiences with our students and organize exciting events, hackathons, and competitions, allowing pupils to showcase their skills and talents on a larger stage.

We believe that participation in the ICT Club will not only enhance your child's technical skills but also instill a passion for learning and innovation.

We look forward to witnessing the growth and success of our students in the ICT Club!